
 

Dear Parents, 

It is our great pleasure to welcome you to Neuron Labs. We are incredibly excited at 

the start of the new academic session 2021-22 on 5th April, 2021. As we begin this 

New Year, we are very confident that it will indeed be a wonderful year of engaging, 

meaningful and enjoyable learning outcomes. We will continue to refine and build 

upon our foundation of great academic work along with infusing understanding of 

culture and traditions as well. 

So to that end, our highly energized team of educators and support staff is committed 

to going beyond the ordinary to ensure that each child is successful in anything and 

everything he/she does. 

Learning by doing is the key philosophy that drives all the individuals at this facility. 

We inspire learning through Scientific Learning equipments, multiple intelligences 

and a trans-disciplinary approach with every topic. We are committed to establishing 

a happy learning environment that promotes positive behavior and caring 

relationships. 

We thank you for partnering with us and allowing us to play a small role in the 

education process and progress of your child. We are looking forward to a 

constructive academic session which will be devoted to forging better relationships 

and also honing our processes that have been tried, tested and waiting to be tweaked 

further which will only help better our existing processes. This is truly a school where 

every individual’s successes are celebrated. It could be your child’s first Mike 

Activity, or an Art Piece that he or she has created, a model or a project that they 

worked on or a poem that they wrote. Whether it is the success of finishing their 

library book or solving a math problem, it is treated as a real achievement. 

What to expect from us? 

We provide a safe and nurturing environment for your child to learn and grow. Our 

team of teachers are sensitized and constantly monitored to ensure that the best 

learning environment is provided with individualized attention being provided to all. 

We strive to create a climate of respect – for the individual and learning. 

It is in our Vision and Mission Statement that all children and adults will constantly 

strive to hone their skills – be it listening, communication, thinking, reflection, risk 

taking, research and self-management skills. All our children will be provided with 

equal opportunities both in and out of class. You have chosen us after a detailed 

interaction with the management and completely understand and have been made 

aware that the school focuses on Skill development along with Academic rigour but 

we also focus a lot of time on Value Building which comes across through our Circle 



 

Times and Reflections after every unit with Emotional Intelligence being at the heart 

of every interaction. 

What do we expect from parents? 

We are weaving a community of learners which include your child, teachers, support 

staff and most importantly , “You” as parents. Some of our very basic expectations are 

Respect to one and all. Children learn a lot from the environment that they are 

exposed to, we will absolutely expect parents to understand the importance and value 

of the same. 

As a school which looks to evolve its processes and expends a lot of minds to ensure 

that all processes are smooth, we fix deadlines from time to time on things like Fee 

Payments, Assignment Submissions, Collection of Feedback or Participation for 

specific events. We have made all of this easy at a click of your phone keys through 

our app and now with the channel available on Teams. 

 “True discipline is really just self-remembering; no forcing or fighting is necessary.” 

Our Discipline Philosophy stems from the fact that Discipline and Freedom go hand 

in hand. A disciplined approach sets the mind truly free. As we are a school that does 

not believe in punishments, we work very hard by constantly engaging in constructive 

talks with children as we absolutely believe that what lovingly done can never be 

replaced with reprimanding. However, children need to understand that Actions have 

consequences and in a bid to grow inner discipline, we engage parents as partners to 

mould your child’s personality and thinking. It is imperative that Parents are an equal 

partner in the learning curve of your child. We need Parents support in following 

policies and regulations. Kindly take some time out to understand the same. 

We as a learning community look forward to a productive and positive year ahead 

together. We extend a yearlong invitation to our parents and grandparents to join us at 

our online (and hopefully offline soon) school activities whenever you can. We want 

and need, nay, we value your involvement and support in your child’s education. 

Again, we welcome you warmly into Neuron Labs and very surely knowing that it is 

going to be a fabulous year ahead! 

Our next message to you will give you details about the Book Collection Dates and 

Timings, on boarding onto Microsoft Teams etc. 

Thanking you, 

Chitra Kumar 

Principal-Neuron Labs 

 


